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Diane Dillon 
Napa County Supervisor 
1195 Third Street, Suite 310 
Napa, CA 94559 

Dear Diane, 

A couple of years ago, my partners and I purchased Cosentino Winery out of 
bankruptcy. At the time all of the employees had been let go and the County 
had a shuttered business on the very visible Highway 29. We reopened the 
winery as quickly as we legally could and invested funds in refurbishing the 
winery so we could grow the business and provide more jobs. 

We recently submitted an application for a minor modification to our use 
permit for the purpose of adding an outside patio, a water fountain and some 
improved gardens and landscaping so we can make the facility more attractive 
to our guests experience and to help grow our business. Due to a neighbor 
request that minor mod has been changed to a full hearing before the planning 
commission on September 4th 

Mr. & Mrs. Scruby are the neighbor making the request and they have sent a 
letter to you so I felt we should make you aware of our request for the use 
permit modification which we believe the planner, Linda St. Claire, will 
recommend for approval. Mr. & Mrs. Scruby have had a long history of 
fighting with the winery for over 20 years and there has been quite a bit of 
litigation that has also included the County. We were not parties to any of that. 
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Since we have owned the property we have had no issues with our neighbors 
that we have not been able to resolve amicably. We have a long positive 
history in Napa Valley with all of our respective businesses and you know that 
I have personally supported many community charitable projects. We value 
our role in the community and we value our relationships with our neighbors. 
We are hopeful that this project will be approved. 

Yours sincerely, 

Leslie Rudd 
(707)945-1200 

LGR: sc 
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